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Subject:Impact Of Zero Waste Contract For Waste Services

From: Councilmember Gibson-McElhaney
Recommendation:  Receive An Informational Report On The Impact Of Zero Waste Contract For Waste Services Upon
Jobs Available To Oakland Residents, Including Expected Number Of Workers To Fulfill The Contract, Plan For Rehiring Of
Existing Workers, Changes To Jobs Available To Oakland Residents
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